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From: Planning - Registry
Subject: FW: Reply from DECC re EIS 22/136 - Proposed Data Centres in townlands of 

Ballybane & Kilbride within Profile Park, Clondalkin, Dublin 22
Attachments: 20220411 Frm SDublin CoCo - 45307CON1addinfsig_530.docx

 

From: GSI Planning <GSIPlanning@GSI.ie>  
Sent: Thursday 21 April 2022 11:42 
To: CorporateSupport.Unit <CorporateSupport.Unit@decc.gov.ie> 
Cc: Clare Glanville <Clare.Glanville@decc.gov.ie>; GSI Planning <GSIPlanning@GSI.ie> 
Subject: RE: EIS 22/136 - Proposed Data Centres in townlands of Ballybane & Kilbride within Profile Park, Clondalkin, 
Dublin 22 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
With reference to your email received 11 April 2022, regarding the application SD21A/0241, Proposed Data Centres 
in townlands of Ballybane & Kilbride within Profile Park, Clondalkin, Dublin 22, please note that Geological Survey 
Ireland has no specific comment or observations to make on this matter at this time.  
 
If you have any further queries or if we can be of further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me Trish 
Smullen, or my colleague Clare Glanville at GSIPlanning@gsi.ie. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Trish Smullen 
Geological Survey Ireland 
 
 


